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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of South Africa.
Montenegro acknowledges efforts of South Africa to improve its human rights record and to strengthen the rule of law. Montenegro also recognizes affirmative actions to advance the rights of vulnerable groups and to tackle poverty, inequality, and unemployment.
Montenegro welcomes the ratification of the OPCAT and the establishment of the National Preventive Mechanism (NPM).

We note with appreciation launching of the National the Prevention and Combating of Trafficking in Persons National Policy Framework (NPF) in close cooperation with the UNODC and call on the Government to its full implementation. 
Montenegro recommends to South Africa:
1. To allocate sufficient resources to the South African Human Rights Commission to execute its mandate;

2. To ensure that all cases of domestic violence and femicide are investigated, that perpetrators are prosecuted and punished, and that victims have access to reparations;
We wish South Africa a successful review.
Thank you.

